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Committee News: 

• We are having all the Area Camping Advisers Join us in April,   we have 
all attending but 1 so this is good. We hope to get all to connect to share 
resources and ideas  

 
 

• Project Proposal Updates: 
 
We are coming into our busy season. 
 
Guide Jubilee at Camp McLean the May long weekend, is full we have 
had great response having 30 patrols registered. 
 
BC Night Owls right after May 29-31 we are using may of the local 
Guiders instead of flying extra core staff in from down here, it’s a great 
opportunity for the Guiders to learn skills they may not have had a chance 
to run a medium size event with 10 patrols registered  
 
The inreach devices are being used by may group would is great, it is a 

little challenging to get them back and forth and ready for the next group 

to us.  

 

Our publications that we have been getting out have had very good 

reviews for all the good information they are getting from them. 

 

We have replaced the cutlery for lets camp smore  with little flashlights 

that are now in stock at the office. 

 

 

 
 
 
   


